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Dean Haymore

From: DMille3928@aol.com

Sent:  Wednesday, March 28, 2007 10:41 AM
To: dhaymore@storeycounty.org

Subject: Cordevista

Planning Commission:

We will be attending the Planning Commission Meeting on April 5, 2007 in the V.C.
Highlands.

As residents of the River District Community we feel the residents would like the
Planning Commission to hold a meeting in our area. Quite a few of our residents are
Seniors who don't drive at night (if at all) and it is very difficult for them to get to the
Highlands meeting. The Cordevista Project will have an impact on "all" of Storey

County.

Thank you,

Dennis & Shirley Miller
Rainbow Bend
342-0264

AOL now offers free email to everyone. Find out more about what's free from AOL at AOL.com.

|

VH0693




